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Message from the Teachers 
 
Hello Nottinghill parents!  
 
Welcome to our 2021-2022 school year at 
Nottinghill, we are so excited to see returning 
families and can't wait to meet the new ones.  
This year's teaching staff includes Miss Kim 
(2am and 3am), Miss Amy (morning float 
teacher and JK/SK), Miss Jessica (3am and 
3pm),  Miss Stacy (2am, 3am and afternoon 
float teacher) and Miss Dana (3am and JK/SK) .  
 
As we try to navigate another school year 
during the pandemic we can assure parents 
that we will do everything to keep the children, 
parents, staff and Community safe. Extra 
cleaning protocols are in place and all Covid 19 
policies are being followed.  
 
We will have our staggered starts the first 
week back to school. (except for the jk/sk 
class). If you are unsure of your staggered start 
time please reach out to your child's teacher.  
 

 
essage from the Teachers 
 
 
 
We will be hosting a socially distant  meet and 
greet with the parents during their scheduled 
one hour staggered start times. Please join the 
other parents at the front of the church for 
some refreshments and get to know the other 
families at Nottinghill.  
 
We are looking forward to an exciting 
September with all the children. The first few 
weeks of September is a time to get to know 
each other and we have planned many 
exciting, fun activities and we can't wait to get 
busy.  
 
We ask that you bring a large backpack for 
your child with a full change of clothing. Your 
child will need a pair of labelled indoor shoes. 
Please be sure to label all of your child's 
belongings so we can ensure they are returned 
to the rightful owner.  
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Sept. 7 • First Day of Classes for 2AM, 3AM FT, 
3PM FT,  and JK/SK  
Sept. 8 • First Day of Classes for 3AM PT, 3PM PT   

Sept. 14 • Board Meeting  

Sept. 22/23 • Picture Day  
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If your child is not toilet trained we ask that 
you bring diapers and wipes in a large Ziploc 
bag with your child's name on it. The teachers 
will let you know when they need to be 
replenished.  
 
September can be a warm month so we ask 
that you bring your child a water bottle, sun 
hat and apply sunscreen before they arrive at 
school. Your child may also require a light 

sweater or jacket for the cooler 
mornings.  
 
We will send all artwork and 
beautiful creations home on 
Fridays in your child's backpack.  
 

Please do not send your child to school if they 
seem unwell in any way. We must follow all 
the rules and regulations of the Covid-19 
screening as well as our Nottinghill health and 
safety policy. We need to ensure that we are 
keeping our children and staff safe and 
healthy.  
 
Please be sure to  join the Facebook group and 
that you have received an invitation to your 
class Messenger from your teacher. This will be 
our main source of communication this year.  
 
If you have any questions, comments or 
concerns we are always available. 
 
We can't wait to get this school year started!!  
 
See you very soon, 
 
Your Nottinghill Teachers  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

This year, we are honored to be 
nominated in TWO Oakville Beaver 
Reader’s Choice Awards! We are 
nominated in the Best Nursery School 
and the Best Daycare/Child Care 
categories. 
 
Please take a minute to support 
Nottinghill by casting your vote! Voting 
closes on September 19th.  
 

Best Daycare / Child Care: 
https://rb.gy/ie5tfy 

 
Best Nursery School: 
https://rb.gy/gep4ba 

 
Thank you for voting! 
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Presidents Message 
 
Hello Nottinghill Families! 
 
Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year at 
Nottinghill, we hope you had a wonderful 
summer! To all of our new families, we are 
excited to welcome you to the Nottinghill 
Community, and to all of our returning 
families, we are so happy that you are joining 
us again this year! 
 
Thank you to everyone who attended 
Orientation Night. Lots of fantastic questions 
were brought up, and if you have any more, 
please do not hesitate to reach out to one of 
our teachers or a board member. We are 
always happy to help answer your questions 
and address any concerns you may have! 
Everyone should have received the Parent 
Handbook and the Policies and Procedures 
Acknowledgement Form from our Registrar. 
Please make sure you read through the 
handbook and all the policies and complete the 
acknowledgement form  
 
 
 
 
 

 
Presidents Message 
 
Families! 
 
(https://forms.gle/fr4iUcA6QzffrVNb9) by 
September 10th. Our policies and parent 
handbook can also be found on our website. 
 
I want to highlight a few things you will see at 
Nottinghill this year. We continue to abide by 
our COVID-19 protocols, which were 
established last year. We require you to 
complete the online COVID-19 prescreening 
every day before dropping off your child. Once 
again this year we unfortunately are unable to 
accommodate parent volunteers in the 
classroom.  
 
We still have a few spots available in our 3AM 
program, so if you know of anyone who might 
be interested, please have them contact Sim, 
our Registrar!  
 
We hope you all have a wonderful school year! 
 
-Sarah 
 
 
 
 
 

  

COVID-19 Prescreening Tool  
 
This is just a reminder that you will need 
to complete our online prescreen every 
day before dropping off your child:  
 
https://forms.gle/SXUu9XHJ1iaNYPjs7 
 
 

Reminder! 
 
The Policies & Procedures 
Acknowledgement Form must be 
completed prior to September 10th. For a 
full set of our policies and procedures, 
please refer to the Parent Handbook. The 
acknowledgement form can be found 
here:  
https://forms.gle/fr4iUcA6QzffrVNb9 
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